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JOHN L. HILL

, ATTORNEY GENERAL OF TEXAS

...............

SUPREMECOURT BUILDING
AUSTIN,TEXAS 78711 October 30, 1973

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright at Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

Many thanks for your recent message of October 16 with
the enclosure from the Caller Times. I appreciate your keeping
me posted of things.

With warmest personal regards, I remain

btncelf,
C Y

(fohn L. Hill
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